
Milan, March 2nd, 2018

To whom it may concern,

On behalf of Viafarini Organization for Contemporary Art, I hereby declare that our curatorial 
board has received the project “World Class Citizen” submitted by artist Peter Kaergaard 
Andersen for a three-month residency period to be spent in Milan in our residency structure 
VIR Viafarini-in-residence, between October until December 2018.

We want you to know that we consider Andersen’s project interesting and deserving also 
considering its relevancy to the subject matter of our project ENGAGE Public School for 
Social Engagement in Artistic Research a long-term research about socially engaged 
practices with a special regard on innovative approach to Italian and European current social 
and political scenario.

In case you decide to award Mr. Peter Kaergaard Andersen with your prestigious grant 
and/or sponsorship we would be pleased to give her the opportunity to accomplish his project
in Milan providing him with the right to live and work for three months in our structure, having 
the opportunity to exhibit his project and research findings in our Milanese space, as well as 
to receive studio visits from critics, curators and art professionals.

Our residency program VIR Viafarini-in-residence counts an extensive network of 
international collaboration with leading European and international art centers, and Viafarini 
already had the pleasure to present to our audience Danish artists thanks to Danish 
institutional supoort in the past: Hannah Heilmann (2011) and Augusta Atla (2012-2013).

Therefore we kindly ask you to consider Peter Kaergaard Andersen as a valuable benificiary 
of your grant,

In faith,
Patrizia Brusarosco
Director of Viafarini

http://viafarini.org/english/residence/vir_falchi_heilmann.html
https://www.facebook.com/events/203872489751081/

